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Further to previous announcements related to changes to the Euronext DataShop SFTP service effective on 
08 July 2024, Euronext offers clients the possibility to test their connection processes with cryptographic 
algorithms which will remain supported from that date. 
  
To do so, clients are required to connect to the following test SFTP using their Data Shop SFTP credentials: 

• URL: sftp.test.euatnr.euronext.cloud 
• PORT: 22 

  
IMPORTANT NOTES REGARDING TEST PERIOD: 
  
The test platform will only be available between 18 June 2024 and 08 July 2024. 
  
Clients are advised not to change their Data Shop SFTP credentials during the test period as that will 
prevent their access to the test platform. 
  
  
REMINDER REGARDING CHANGES EFFECTIVE 08 JULY 2024: 
  
The following cryptographic algorithms will no longer be supported for the communication with our SFTP 
server: 

• aes128-cbc 
• aes192-cbc 
• aes256-cbc 
• diffie-hellman-group17-sha512 
• diffie-hellman-group15-sha512 
• hmac-sha1 
• hmac-sha1-etm@openssh.com 

  
The list of cryptographic algorithms which will remain supported is available in the Data Shop SFTP Guide 
available here: https://connect2.euronext.com/en/data/client-specifications 

  

The URL, PORT and IP addresses of the Data Shop SFTP production service will remain unchanged. 
  

SUPPORT  
  
Should you have any questions, please contact us at serviceoperations@euronext.com.  
  

https://connect2.euronext.com/sites/default/files/documentation/clearing/changes-euronext-datashop-sftp-service-rescheduled_0.pdf
mailto:hmac-sha1-etm@openssh.com
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fconnect2.euronext.com%2Fen%2Fdata%2Fclient-specifications&data=05%7C02%7Cpgomes%40euronext.com%7Cb65f48bf4d7544c7b7e708dc8b938173%7C315b1ee5c224498b871ec140611d6d07%7C0%7C0%7C638538712875049205%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LW5gjbvPF4OnLNK1jPW3AImq423J7L0y7iuPltz8KpQ%3D&reserved=0
mailto:serviceoperations@euronext.com
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Kind regards,  
Euronext Data Solutions Team  
  

 

Disclaimer  
This announcement is for information purposes only and is not a recommendation to engage in investment activities. Whilst all 

reasonable care has been taken to ensure the accuracy of the content, Euronext does not guarantee its accuracy or completeness. 

Euronext will not be held liable for any loss or damages of any nature ensuing from using, trusting or acting on information provided. 

No information set out or referred to in this publication shall form the basis of any contract except as provided otherwise. Some 

information may be subject to regulatory approval. The Euronext Markets comprise the markets operated by Borsa Italiana, Euronext 

Amsterdam, Euronext Brussels, Euronext Dublin, Euronext Lisbon, Euronext Paris and Oslo Børs, referred to respectively as the Milan, 

Amsterdam, Brussels, Dublin, Lisbon, Paris and Oslo markets, as relevant. Euronext refers to Euronext N.V. and its affiliates. 

Information regarding trademarks and intellectual property rights of Euronext is located at https://www.euronext.com/terms-use. 
  
© 2024, Euronext N.V. - All rights reserved. 
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